
August 29, 2023

Hello Serenades Families! 

As you know there is a storm brewing, and we initiated our 
Emergency Management Plan. We are all here and will hunker down 
with the residents to help ensure their safety. Some of the Directors 
(including myself) will be here in case of any urgent needs. At this 
time, it looks like the storm will not be hitting us directly, but we 
possibly will get some outer bands from the storm. We have several 
different activities in place for the residents as well as for the staff and 
their families. This is one part that I personally enjoy as it allows us to 
bond together as a team while we weather the storm. 

Thank you for allowing us to serve our residents as well as you by 
taking good care of them daily and during the storm. Should you 
have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out and stay 
tuned to our Facebook page for any updates.

Warmly,

Lynette Smith
Executive Director
850.428.3898

https://www.facebook.com/serenadesLongwood
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

